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Comments: Hello, The Black Hills hold a special place in my heart.  It is place that is wild &amp; beautiful &amp;

a place I go to quiet my mind, calm my spirit &amp; explore nature.

The Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project would be at the very least a complete disruption of the quiet

&amp; peace to be found there &amp; worse, negatively affect the water quality for the Ellsworth Air Force base,

Rapid City residents &amp; even more deadly, the underground waters.

I request a 60 day extension of the scoping public comment period.

I also want the Forest Service to do an EIS for this project.

Thank you.

 


